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Happy November!

Now starts the season of busy-ness! Tiger Martial Arts will be closed Wednesday-Sunday (November 25-29) so that we, along with you can all enjoy the Thanksgiving weekend with friends and family!

Please notice the class schedule changes. In an effort to keep our classes from being too full, we are implementing new belt color times on Tuesdays and Thursdays. We ask that students please follow these guidelines and avoid attending multiple classes in one night. It has always been our goal to offer the best possible instruction to our students. Like we've said before, a lot of students is a good thing, however, we need your help to provide our best possible instruction!

Parents!  Please make an effort to get involved in our Tiger TKD Booster Club!  This small group of parents meet once a month (the second Thursday) at 6:00pm at the Depot. Their goal is to raise funds for our school. These funds will be used for a lot of awesome things, like tuition assistance, TKD parties and events, equipment and whatever else the Booster Club determines! Come to the meetings, they could use your help and ideas!

We have set the next color belt test date for November 21st!  We are working on our list of testing candidates now and will let you know if you are eligible! Once our list is complete. we will determine the test time and if we will need to separate it by belts. Keep your ears and eyes open for our test schedule announcement!

Again, thank you all for your continued support. We could not do this without all of you! We are so grateful for each and every one of you! 

Happy Thanksgiving!
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